

A message from Lambton Public Health

Now Accepting Flu Vaccine Orders

Sept. 30, 2025

Dear LTCH Partners,

We are now ready to begin accepting influenza vaccine orders for the upcoming season. Please remember to order one month's supply at a time to help ensure appropriate distribution, and remember to submit seven days of vaccine fridge temperatures with your order.

Orders can be submitted in one of two ways:

- Using the <u>online flu vaccine order form</u> available on the LPH website
- Completing the hard copy order form attached to this email

Thank you for your continued collaboration in protecting residents and staff from influenza. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out.

Thank you,

Lambton Public Health

Resources

2025 - 2026 Flu Vaccine Order Form